FBI offers reward in Isleta Pueblo homicide
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The FBI is offering a reward of up to $2,500 for information leading to the arrest and conviction
of the person(s) responsible for the homicide of Roger Johnson.

Johnson was found dead in the backseat of his white Hyundai Sonata located in a pasture off
Tribal Road 12 in Isleta Pueblo, N.M. on Feb. 27, 2018.

Johnson, 69, died of stab wounds.

“The FBI and Isleta Police Department have been working aggressively on this case for almost
four years,” Special Agent in Charge Raul Bujanda of the Albuquerque FBI Division said. “We
need the public to help us connect some of the dots. Someone knows who killed Mr. Johnson.
Please come forward and help us give him and his family the justice they deserve.”

Johnson, a resident of Yahtahey, N.M., had been reported missing the day before he was
found.

Anyone with information on this case is asked to contact the FBI at (505) 889-1300 or go online
at tips.fbi.gov.




